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29.6.17 
Year 6 Celebration Assembly 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
We would like to invite you to the end of year celebration assembly for year 6 on Friday 21st July at 2pm. This will 
be our chance to congratulate the year 6's on their success this year and throughout school and wish them good 
luck in their new schools.  
 
 
As space is limited in the hall, we ask that only 2 tickets per child are reserved, so that we can make sure everyone 
has their chance to see the year 6 children off on their new adventure. Please complete the reply slip so that we 
can plan for the seating arrangements for the hall by stating how many seats you will require.  
 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

Mrs Benton 
 

 
Year 6 Celebration Assembly 

 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
I would like to reserve          seats for the year 6 celebration assembly. 
 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………….   
 


